Announcement – Change of Instructor

Dear students of “European Society and Culture” (IAS219), 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I would like to inform you that I will be teaching “European Society and Culture” until the 27th March, 2020. Starting on April 3rd, 2020, Professor Changrhyong OH (Nordic-Benelux Center) will give lectures of this course until the end of the spring semester. There will be no course syllabus change. 

If you have any further queries or issues, please do not hesitate to contact me (swchung37@korea.ac.kr). 
 
Sincerely, 

Sae Won CHUNG 

 
